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Attached is a report for the second quarter of 2007 concerning Institute activities and
accomplishments.  In addition, I have included a summary of reports produced by the
Institute’s research department during the quarter. 

I hope you find the report informative.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202)
326-5901 or paul.stevens@ici.org or Amy Lancellotta, Managing Director of the
Independent Directors Council, at (202) 326-5824 or amy@ici.org if you have any
questions.

Paul Schott Stevens
President
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should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


